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June 3, 2021 
 
Board Memo 042-2021: USPS HQ Extends Additional Pay for FLSA Exempt 
Field EAS Managers to August 2021 
 
Executive Board, 
 
Per NAPS’ request, USPS HQ has extended the May 20, 2020 memorandum with 
NAPS regarding the temporarily modified pay provision for specific Field FLSA-
Exempt Managers to August 13, 2021. This previously extended memorandum 
was to expire on June 4, 2021. Please share the attached with your membership.  
 
Thank you and continue to stay and be safe. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
 
 








